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The Long-Term Vision for the Future of Water Supply in Kansas, Education and Public Outreach Supplement 
calls for the development of a statewide marketing campaign to improve the knowledge and awareness of water 
resources. Included in the campaign are the creation of a brand and the development of a website equipped with 
campaign information and education materials. Walz-Tetrick, one of the state’s contract providers for 
marketing, was selected by the Kansas Department of Agriculture (KDA) and the Kansas Water Office (KWO) 
to develop the campaign. In 2017, both agencies redirected agency funds to initiate this effort.    

For FY 2019, the Kansas Water Authority (KWA) recommended $500,000 for Vision Education efforts. This 
funding was to be utilized to continue the development and execution of the campaign, which included hiring a 
statewide water education coordinator and offering grant funding for regional education efforts and events. The 
Legislature approved $100,000 as part of the $3.25 million restoration. The approved funding will be utilized to 
complete the development of the campaign and provide some match to begin the execution. The KDA and the 
KWO will continue to support the project with the redirection of existing funding in FY 2019. The Kansas 
Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) has also pledged financial support and the Kansas Department 
of Wildlife, Parks, and Tourism (KDWPT) has pledged in-kind support. 

Below are a few graphics, provided by Walz-Tetrick to the KWA at their April meeting in Lenexa, that show 
some of what the campaign will include. 

 

 



 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


